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﻿
Hi Seth,

• Looking at the site plan it appears there are three driveways on Cole
Place. Page 59 of your report cites 4 driveways on Cole Place. Can you
clarify which of these is the case? Is the unlabeled driveway on the site
plan the one for LADWP? If so, no need to send any updates other
than just confirming this is the case.

Thanks in advance!

Pete

-- 

Pete Eyre, EIT
Transportation Engineering Associate I
Metro Development Review                      
Planning & Land Use Development          

Los Angeles Department of Transportation
213.972.4913 
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